4 CIVIC GOVERNMENT (SCOTLAND) ACT 1982 - STREET NAMES - SITE TO THE WEST
OF ST MARTIN CRESCENT, DUNDEE (AN218-2014)

A consultation was carried out on 27th August, 2014 and concluded on 12th September, 2014 for new
street names for the development to the west of St Martin Crescent, Dundee.

There is an existing theme in this area of engineers/architects with a connection to Dundee therefore
the consultation correspondence was put to the Ward Councillors, City Archivist and the Agent asking
for suggestions for new street names with a link to the existing theme.

The City Archivist suggested "William Adam" who was the architect of the "Pillars" Town House in
1734,

After consideration, Committee is asked to approve the following new street names:-
. Adam Crescent (St Martin Crescent to west); and

. Adam Drive (Proposed Adam Crescent to west).
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